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      MEETING HELD ON 17th August 2017
IN THE VILLAGE HALL COMMITTEE ROOM at 7.00 pm
No 34
1. Present: Jo Witherden JW, Sue Cherry SG, Pam Shults PS, Georgie Carrington GC, Ronald Hogg RH, Michael Hopper MH, Michael Brown MB and Richard Macnair RM
   	Apologies received from Sue and Dave Gould SG, DG
2. Minutes of meeting 33 approved, with no matters arising.
3. No declarations of interest
4. Consultation days
a. It was generally agreed following the consultation days that the group had done a good job.
b. 114 results submitted from the open days and on line, the groups initial assessments of sites have been agreed by the village.
c. A press release on Face Book / notice boards etc. to inform villagers of the good response from the consultation and the preferred sites. Richard to carry out press release.
d. The next step will be to contact landowners to discuss further. Jo to draft a letter to Camelco, Blandford Hill sites both north and south and Huntley Down.
e. A public meeting to be arranged with both the landowners and highways(traffic consultant) in November. (Sue has found available dates and Hall will be booked when the preferred date is confirmed)
5. Transport Consultation
a. 2 quotes received from Mark Baker and Philip Hanson( The Landscape Practice)
b. Against the Ax criteria The Landscape Practice scored higher on the first 3 criteria, other 2 criteria equal score. The Landscape Practice to act for the P.G.
c. Jo to contact both companies to inform of the groups decision.
6. No SEA progress to date, but the scoping consultation is now complete.
7. Grant Application is progressing.
8. Reporter Article will be the press release regarding sites.
9. A.O.B.
a. Letter from G.P. Practice with regard to their future needs- to be e mailed to all group members
b. Walking routes- Richard to liaise with landowners at a later date.
c. An E mail from Richard Lock re Traffic Consultation and the need to discuss the fact that there is no speed limit along Lane End.
Meeting closed at 9:00 p.m.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Date of next meeting--14/09/2017 @ 7:00 p.m. In the committee room.

image1.jpeg




